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Mark Kielty
N
From: Bord
Sent: Tuesday 16 July 2019 10:07
To: procbordemail
Subject: FW: ABP304774-19 Submission / observation

From: O'Neill Sharon [mailto:soneill @DLRCOCO.IE]
Sent: Tuesday 16 July 2019 09:43

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Subject: ABP304774-19 Submission / observation

The Secretary
An Bord Pleanaéla
64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1
16-Jul-2019

Register Reference: Ref4019

Development: Decorative works to the front elevation of the Royal Irish Yacht Club, Harbour Road,
Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, specifically the painting of all walls within the entrance
portico a blue-grey colour, (Dulux reference 90BG-25-079). Mouldings, trims and
pilasters to remain white.

Location: Royal Irish Yacht Club, 7, Harbour Road, Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin

Applicant: Board of Trustees

Date App. Lodged: 26-Jun-2019

Bord Pleanala Ref:

Dear Sir/Madam
I refer to your letter dated 01-Jul-2019, enclosing correspondence with regard to the above appeal.

In this regard, An Bord Pleanala is advised that the Planning Authority have no further comments to add.

Yours faithfully

Shavon O Netll

for Senior Executive Officer
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The Secretary

An Bord Pleandla

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

16-Jul-2019

Register Reference: Ref4019

Development: Decorative works to the front elevation of the Royal Irish Yacht
Club, Harbour Road, Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, specifically the
painting of all walls within the entrance portico a blue-grey colour,
(Dulux reference 90BG-25-079). Mouldings, trims and pilasters to
remain white.

Location: Royal Irish Yacht Club, 7, Harbour Road, Dun Laoghaire, Co.
Dublin
Applicant: Board of Trustees

Date App. Lodged: 26-Jun-2019
Bord Pleanala Ref:

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your letter dated 01-Jul-2019, enclosing correspondence with regard to the
above appeal.

In this regard, An Bord Pleandla is advised that the Planning Authority have no further
comments to add.

Yours faithfully AN BORD PLEANALA‘—‘;
Sharon O Neill LDG- —
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for Senior Executive Officer 17 JuL 2019

Type: ————

By'___ﬁe_sf——-—

Foe: 6 ———

Time!  ——

&

Page 1 of 1 596-PlannersABP

PEFC
PEFC/16-37-1056



